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Please take time to read the information 
provided and talk to our project team 
about any questions that you may have.

 All consultation feedback submitted to 
RES will be reviewed by the project team 
over the coming weeks as we finalise the 
design process.

Welcome to our public consultation

Thank you for attending the second exhibition for the Bishops Dal Energy 
Storage proposal located on land adjacent to Eccles Substation between Eccles 
and Coldstream.

Since our first public exhibitions in July 2024 
when we presented a preliminary design for the 
proposed Bishops Dal battery energy storage 
system, we have undertaken further extensive site 
survey work to build our understanding of the site. 

We have also considered feedback and comments 
received from the community and stakeholders, 
and fed this into the design process where 
applicable.

Today’s exhibition presents the updated layout 
design for the battery energy storage system. 
Whilst the layout design is almost finalised, this 
event provides you with an opportunity to submit 
written feedback to RES, if you wish, on the 
updated design. Your feedback has the potential 
to influence and improve the overall quality 
of the planning application from a community 
perspective. 
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We have also sought to address common 
comments and concerns raised in the consultation 
materials on display here today. 

Alongside the consultation materials on display 
we have produced a Report on Feedback which 
summarises the written feedback gathered from 
the first consultation and how we have responded 
to it.


